
February 21, 1973 

Robert J. Vollen 
General Counsel 
Businessmen for.the Public Interest 
109 North Dearborn Street 
Suite 1001 
Chicago, Illinois 60602 

Dear Bob: 

Your letter of January 25, 1973 to Mr. Giambusso concerning 
the extension of the construction permit completion date 
for Zion Station Unit 1, and your letter dated January 29, 1973 
to Mr. DeYoung concerning the extension of the construction 
permit completion date for the Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant 
have been referred to me for response.  

In your letters you suggest that certain Orders issued by 
the Commission are invalid and you request that they be 
vacated and set aside. We are seriously considering your state
ment of position and have taken the matters under advisement.  

We will advise you of our decision as soon as possible.  

Sincerely, 

Joseph Gallo 
Assistant Chief Hearing Counsel 

CC: G. Charnoff, Esq.  
M. I. Miller, Esq.  

bcc: A.Giambusso OGC (Beth/GT) 
R.DeYoung 
J.Nelson 
H.Shapar 
M.Rowden 
T. Engelhardt 
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